European Commission
Directorate-General for Energy and Transport
TEN-T Revision
DM 24 7/16
B-1049 Brussels
Belgium

23 August 2003

Dear Sir,

RE: REVISION OF COMMUNITY GUIDELINES FOR THE DEVELOPMENT OF THE TRANS-EUROPEAN TRANSPORT NETWORK

On behalf of the South East England Regional Assembly I am pleased to be able to submit to the Commission our position and concerns related to the Commission's revision of the Community guidelines.

Our submission identifies a number of areas in which the Regional Assembly would be willing to work with Commission Officials in their work on the guidelines. The contact person for further information is our Head of Regional Transport Planning Martin Tugwell (tel: +44 1483 555200, e:mail: martintugwell@southeast-ra.gov.uk)

Yours faithfully

Keith R Mitchell

Chairman, Regional Planning Committee

Ken R Mildred